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INFORMATION CIRCULAR

To: Members of Permanent Missions to the United Nations and members of the
staff

From: The Assistant Secretary-General for Conference and Support Services
Subject: NORTH GARDEN CONSTRUCTION PROJECT
Addendum
1. The purpose of the present addendum is to inform members of Permanent
Missions to the United Nations and members of the staff that a major portion of
the construction programme in the garden area has been completed, permitting a
partial opening of the garden on Thursday, 13 April 1995. Access to the open
section of the garden will be through the steps at the north-east end of the

public plaza at the visitors’ entrance.

2. Owing to safety considerations, the portion of the garden still under
construction will remain off limits except to authorized personnel.
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